City of Selden
City Council meeting minutes
August 16, 2021

The Governing Body of the City of Selden met in regular session on Monday, August
16th, 2021 at the Selden City Office. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Mayor
Koerperich. Present were: Bernie Koerperich, Mayor; Steve Rogers, Danielle Schiltz, Dusty
Spresser, and Tammie Stevenson, Council Persons; Leroy Spresser, City Superintendent; and
Jacqueline A. Neff, City Clerk.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited at this time.

The budget hearing was at this time. The council discussed the proposed budget.
Steve motioned and Tammie seconded to approve the budget as written. The motion carried.

The council went over the minutes from the July 12th regular meeting. Dusty motioned
and Steve seconded to approve the regular meeting minutes. The motion carried.

Leroy stated that the company he called for the sewer alarm bid will not call him back.
He will call a company in Kansas City to get a quote.

The council went over the list from Jan Ackerman. Danielle will email her the list that the
council approved.

It was decided that Bernie will talk at the Community BBQ about the use of the donations
for tornado relief.

Danielle stated that she will talk to Karl Pratt about the grant for the generators.

Bernie stated that he has ordered the door for the trash truck building. It will not be here
until October or November. Dan has not started his repairs yet.

The council went over the monthly voucher list. Dusty motioned and Steve seconded to
approve the vouchers and warrants be drawn on the Treasury for the same. The motion
carried.

It was decided to have the Community BBQ on the 12" of September. The menu will be
the same as in past years. Steve will talk to Gloria about potato & macaroni salad and will also
talk to Jacque about ordering the food. Bernie will talk to Helen about making a dessert. Bernie
will give Jacque the plaque at the BBQ. It was decided to meet at 4:30 to get started for the
BBQ.

Danielle asked if the dips on sixth street could have some asphalt millings where the rain
washes out the gravel.



Jackie asked if the city wanted to give Green Bucks out at the BBQ. It was decided to
give away $150.00. There will be 15 names drawn for $10.00 each.

Danielle stated that she will call the guy from Hoxie to set up a time for him to come up
and remove 4 stumps for the city.

Danielle will get a bid for carpet and kitchen linoleum for the Community Building.

There being no further business, Dusty motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:18 p.m.
Steve seconded, the motion carried and the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Jacqueline A. Neff, City Clerk



